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Ensuring Compliance Program Effectiveness Under DOJ 
Guideline
Presented by the American Bar Association

October 13, 2022

Laura Keidan Martin, a partner in the Health Care practice, will participate in the "Ensuring 
Compliance Program Effectiveness Under DOJ Guideline" webinar at 1:00 p.m. (ET) on Thursday, 
October 13. Panelists will provide legal counsel to health care providers with information and tools to 
help their clients refocus on compliance program effectiveness and risk minimization strategies in 
light of recent government guidance and enforcement actions.

Learn more about the "Ensuring Compliance Program Effectiveness Under DOJ Guideline" webinar.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Laura Keidan Martin
+1.312.902.5487
laura.martin@katten.com
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